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Sandra,
 
Good afternoon. Back in September, I requested we defer the hearing of the above reference case
till November. In hindsight, I should have asked for a longer delay.
 
Please advise if I may request a deferral till April 2022. Thank you
 
Robert C. Shunk, Jr., PLA
Director of Entitlements
Stackhouse Development, LLC
 

From: Sandra R. Keeney <SANDRARK@cityofws.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 3:45 PM
To: Robert Shunk <rshunk@rentstackhouse.com>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Deferral confirmation - Zoning Petition W-3482 - A&W Mobile Home Park
 
Hi Mr. Shunk,
 

Your request to continue this item to the November 1, 2021 City Council Meeting has been received
and will be placed in the Agenda packet.  Council will vote on the continuance at the September 7,
2021 Virtual City Council Meeting. 
 
Thanks!
 
Sandra Keeney, CMC, NCCMC
City Clerk
(336) 747-7394
 

 

From: Robert Shunk <rshunk@rentstackhouse.com> 
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Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2021 2:10 PM
To: Sandra R. Keeney <SANDRARK@cityofws.org>
Cc: Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Deferral confirmation - Zoning Petition W-3482 - A&W Mobile Home Park
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sandra,
 

Good afternoon. We would like to request a deferral to the November 1st City Council Hearing.

Thank you.
 
Robert C. Shunk, Jr., PLA
Director of Entitlements
Stackhouse Development, LLC
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